
 

                                                     
 
 
Re:  Notification of T-Mobile Deployment in the 600MHz Band 

  
To whom it may concern: 
 
T-Mobile USA Inc., is planning to deploy commercial wireless services in some, or all, of our 
owned spectrum blocks included in the attached list of counties.  We plan to continuously add 
to this list during the next few years.  Broadcasters should review the attached list to make sure 
affected stations know that T-Mobile’s license for spectrum will start being used soon.  The list 
includes an estimated timeframe in which T-Mobile plans to begin using the spectrum in each 
county. 
 
For your information, the following chart illustrates how the new wireless Band 71 overlays on 
the existing UHF channels 38-51.  We wish to minimize interference with the wireless base 
stations and handsets that will operate in the new band and we want to avoid disruptions to any 
broadcast operations currently in use. 

 
 
Thank you for your assistance making other users of the 600 MHz band aware of the change in 
ownership and use. 
 
Please let us know of any questions or concerns at SpectrumClearing@T-Mobile.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mark Bishop 
 
Mark Bishop 
Senior Manager, Spectrum Management 


